
From: THORNE, Lewis (UNIVERSITY COLLEGE LONDON HOSPITALS NHS 

FOUNDATION TRUST)  

Sent: 03 November 2024 21:00 

To: Planning 

Subject: 2024/4405/T 

 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

 

I am writing to object to the proposed feeling of two mature trees that I had 

thought were the subject of Tree Preservation Orders.  

 

These trees provide great amenity to the area, including privacy. I am not 

aware of any strong evidence to suggest they are causing subsidence. 

 

The trees are in good health and I suspect will cause more damage in being 

removed than being left in place.  

 

Kind Regards,  

 

Lewis Thorne  

 

117 Arlington Road  

 

 

****************************************************************

********************** ****************************** 

 

This message may contain confidential information. If you are not the 

intended recipient please: 

i) inform the sender that you have received the message in error before 

deleting it; and  



ii) do not disclose, copy or distribute information in this e-mail or take any 

action in relation to its content (to do so is strictly prohibited and may be 

unlawful).  

Thank you for your co-operation. 

 

NHSmail is the secure email, collaboration and directory service available for 

all NHS staff in England. NHSmail is approved for exchanging patient data and 

other sensitive information with NHSmail and other accredited email 

services. 

 

For more information and to find out how you can switch visit Joining 

NHSmail – NHSmail Support 

 


